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‘May 6, 2005

Dennis Vrochides, MD

ept. of Surgery
Rhode Island Hospital
Box G
Dear Dr. Vrochides:
It is my pleasure to inform you that the MD Class of 2005 wishes to acknowledge
the contributions which you have made to their education, and, with pride,
present you with a Student Appreciation’ Award.
The award will be given out at the MD.Class of 2005 Graduation Dinner, which
will be held on Saturday, May 28th, at 6:00 p.m., at the Providence Marriott.
Please let Donna Arruda know if you will be attending. She can be reached at
863-2441 or Donna_Arruda@Brown.EDU.
Congratulations and best wishes!

Sincerely,

Ol

Alexandra Morang
Director of Medical Student Affairs

Cc: William Cioffi, MD

Brown University Box G Providence, RI 02912



